Nov. 18, 2004

Highlands Neighborhood General Meeting.  Maintenance Center, 915 8th St.

President Ken Nash presiding.

Officers attending: 

Vice President  - Bob Kamuda ; Secretary - Karen Story

Board members: Steve Hager

City of Kirkland: Kari Page, Neighborhood Services Coordinator

Mayor Burleigh (arrived after meeting, to say hello)

North Rose Hill attendees: Jeff Trager, Jean Hodgson

Seven additional Highlands residents attended the meeting.

The meeting convened at 7:00 pm.

I. Jeff Trager and Jean Hodgson, from the North Rose Hill neighborhood, presented the Highlands with a trophy to acknowledge our win in the 2nd annual Freeway Cup softball game, held in September, 2004. Kari Page took the trophy to City Hall to put on display.

II. Karen Story presided over the annual officer elections. Election results:

· President: Ken Nash

· Vice President: Bob Kamuda

· Treasurer: John Braun

· Secretary: Karen Story

· Board members at large: Steve Hager, Zita Gustin

III. Kari Page gave a presentation about the Neighborhood Connections Program. The Highlands will receive $25,000 in 2005 for neighborhood projects. Project ideas are due December 15, and can be emailed, mailed, or faxed to Kari. Kari will attend our January 20 meeting to discuss the next phase of the project. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00.

